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BEAVER BROOK PTO

Find Out More or Contact Us: 

bbespto1@gmail.com

Beaver Brook Elementary PTO

JOIN FUNDRAISERS THAT
SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL

HOW TO JOIN US?

MEET YOUR
COMMUNITY

WHAT DOES PTO
FUNDRAISING
SUPPORT?

Last year we helped raise over $50k!
Our biggest fundraiser of the year is
the Booster Fun Run, but we also hold
a Scholastic Book Fair, Square 1 Art
event and many more.

Learn about upcoming
school events and
connect with fellow
Beaver Brook families!

Student Assemblies, School
Recreational Equipment,
Community Events, Teacher
Appreciation and much more. 

-Attend PTO Meetings!
-Share Your Ideas!
-Volunteer With an Event!

Reminder: Volunteers will need to
submit a CORI  to volunteer within
the school and/or at school events.

2023-2023 Board

Co-Chair: Katrina Rice
Co-Chair: Kristi Ericson

Treasurer: Amanda Zompetti
Secretary: Danielle Rountree


